
 

Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 

January 10, 2013 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Bob Duffin at Pillar Rock Restaurant 
 
Thank you:  to Juanita for making arrangements for our dinner meeting and the tasty cupcakes.   
 
Minutes:   Accepted as published.  Joan Duffin will take meeting minutes while Mary is out with hip replacement surgery. 
 
Treasurer’s Repot:   Checking  account balance as of January 1st,  $6.909.52.  Bills paid since last month:  ML Food Bank, $500; $27.58 
to Bob Duffin for newsletter expenditures; $93.13 to Porterhouse Restaurant for club balance of December dinner; and $15.00 to 
NCWCC membership were presented for payment, moved and seconded that bills be paid.  Dues are due in January or February.  
Past due after last day of February.    
 
Web Master  –    Web page under moseslakeclassiccarclub.com   If you have questions or problems logging in, please contact Paul. 
Webmaster Paul said we had 408,939 hits on our website last year.  Most came in the spring and summer months.  Sign-ins have 
come from all around the world.   
Paul will try to keep the Burna Shave signs updated every other week or as often as he can.  Any information you might have 
regarding the car club, please inform Paul so he can post on the website.  
 
Old Business: -  Discussion regarding possible donations, or benefits to club members will resume in February, as Chairman LaDell 
was unable to attend January meeting. 
.   
New Business:   None 
 
Duck:  The Duck spent the winter with Bill Anderson, however Clay told a tale on himself about running out of gas because none of 
his gages work and Bill passed the Duck to Clay.  As we left the meeting Brent was seen getting a jump start from Ray as his battery 
was dead.  Hmmm, maybe Brent will receive the Duck next month????? 
 
Car Show:  May 25th, 2013.  Joe passed a signup sheet around and will be in contact via e-mail to begin with then follow with short 
meetings.  The first to be in February after the general meeting. 
All members are strongly urged to participate as Joe is starting a new job and his time is limited. 
 
Car of the month:   Woody Jacobson 
Next Meeting:  February 14th (Valentine’s Day), 2013.  Probably at Pillar Rock.  Calling committee will confirm. 
 
50/50 drawing,$27.00 to Harvey Erickson. 
Door prizes:  Cowl neck scarf made by Diana Corbison, to Karen Crook;  Wesco t-shirt donated by Dave Church, to Darin 
Hendrickson; Wesco t-shirt donated by Dave, to Bob Duffin; long handled magnet to Ron Griffith. 
Ray Mayo brought a variety of 2013 calendars that are available at check in table – help yourselves. 
Meeting adjourned:  7:30PM 
 
Next Meeting:  February 14th (Valentine’s Day), 2013.  Probably at Pillar Rock.  Calling committee will confirm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Mary Mayo, Secretary 
 

 


